
CENTRAL INFORMATION COMMISSION 

ClC Bhawan, Baba Gangnath Marg,  

Munirka, New Delhi- 110067. 

Telefax: 011 – 26182594 Email: registryicab2018@gmail.com 

No. CICOM/R/2018/00844/297                   Dated: 17/09/2018 

To, 

Masrur Aalam 

Ward No 1, Khatima Tehsil:Khatima, 

Distt.Udhamsingh Nagar 

Uttrakhand 

Subject – Information under RTI Act 2005 
 
Sir, 

With reference to your RTI application dated 17.08.2018 received in this registry on 
30.08.2018, it is to inform you that as per the APPSCOM software of the commission your 
letter dated 24/11/2016 was received in this registry vide diary no. 189103 and a reminder 
dated 04.05.2018 (copy enclosed) was issued to the concerned CPIO for providing a 
compliance report. 

 

The concerned CPIO vide his letter no. 797-ई/उमरे/आर. आर. सी/ आर. ट�. आई/ 

म. आ./2018 dated 23/29.05.2018 has provided the compliance report (copy enclosed for 

your information). Further you are informed that necessary action under the provisions of the 
RTI Act would be taken on perusal of the compliance report as submitted by the concerned 
CPIO. 
 

 
If you are not satisfied with this reply, you can file a First Appeal before the First 

Appellate Authority (FAA), CIC, if you so desire, on the following address: 
AS & FAA 

ClC Bhawan, Baba Gangnath Marg,  
Munirka, New Delhi- 110067 

 
(A.K. Talapatra) 

DR to CIC(AB) 
 
Copy:- 1. RTI CELL, CIC 


